
ffll MINNeSOTA 
BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 

October, 2022 

TO: The Honorable Tina Liebling, Chair, House Health Finance and Policy Committee 
The Honorable Paul Utke, Chair, Senate Health and Human Services Finance and Policy 
Committee 
The Honorable John Hout, Vice Chair, House Health Finance and Policy Committee 
The Honorable Rich Draheim, Vice Chair, Senate Health and Human Services Finance and 
Policy Committee 
The Honorable Joe Schomacker, Republican Lead, House Health Finance and Policy 
Committee 
The Honorable Melissa Wiklund, Ranking Minority Member, Senate Health and Human 
Services Finance and Policy Committee 

FROM: Ruth M. Martinez, Executive Director, Board of Medical Practice 

As the Executive Director of the Minnesota Board of Medical Practice, I am submitting this report 
to the Legislature in compliance with Minnesota Laws 2017, ist Special Session, Chapter 4, Article 
2, Section 16 (lnteragency Agreement and Transfer Reporting Requirement). The Referenced 
section requires the head of each agency to provide reports to the chairs and ranking minority 
members of the Legislative committees with jurisdiction over the agency budget. 
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